
 

 

MI-WUK/SUGAR PINE 

FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

“Providing Quality Emergency Response And Fire Protection For The Public” 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Interested persons are hereby notified that, 

effective March 1, 2025, 

there is a vacancy on the  
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

of the 

MI-WUK SUGAR PINE 

FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

The position to be filled is the balance of a 4-year term 

  which ends at noon, Friday, December 4, 2026.  

Applicants must be a resident and registered voter of the District. 

 

Applications are available in person at  

Mi-Wuk Sugar Pine Fire Protection District  

24247 Highway 108, Mi Wuk Village, CA 95346 

Or by contacting the District via one of the following: 

PO Box 530 Mi Wuk Village, CA 95346 

(209) 586-5256  
James Klyn, Fire Chief: JKlyn@mwspfire.us 

Bonnie Dahlin, Office Manager/Board Clerk: BDahlin@mwspfire.us 

 
Applications must be received by ________ PM, ______, 2025.   


